
 

Summer Day Camps 

South Windsor Parks & Recreation 

Wapping Parks & Recreation Facility  91 Ayers Road, South Windsor, CT  06074 | Tel (860) 648-6355| Fax (860) 648-5048 | Rec@SouthWindsor-CT.gov 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 

Effective June 25, 2020, the Governor's Office at the State of Connecticut has released 
Executive Order 7III. Anyone traveling into Connecticut from a state that has a new daily 
positive test rate higher than 10 per 100,000 residents or a state with a 10% or higher positivity 
rate over a 7-day rolling average are directed to quarantine for a 14-day period from the time of 
last contact within the identified state. Below you will see the link to Executive Order 7III. Please 
use this travel advisory as a source for information. The Town of South Windsor and the South 
Windsor Parks and Recreation Department take these matters very seriously. In order for our 
programs to run successfully we need all of our participants and staff to continue to follow the 
guidelines and recommendations from the Governor's office as well as The Office of Early 
Childhood. 
 

Specifically, Camp Evolution will continue to ask our screening questions on the first day that a 
camper and staff member arrive. Each day after that, parents and staff members will be asked 
to confirm that there haven’t been any changes to those answers. Campers or staff who has 
traveled to a state that has been identified by the Governor as a state of caution will not be able 
to attend our program and must quarantine for a 14-day period before returning. We ask that 
our families be responsible and to inform our staff about any travel to an identified state. The 
safety of our campers and staff will continue to be our number one priority behind every decision 
and we ask that you do the same. You will be refunded and I will let our Parks and Recreation 
office aware of any changes necessary.  
 

The State of Connecticut maintains an information page related to the travel advisory and all 
state residents are urged to consult it regarding their travel and any subsequent need for self-
quarantine. This information is available at: https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/Covid-19-Knowledge-
Base/Travel-In-or-Out-of-CT 
 

The CDC guidance for travelers is available at https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/travelers/travel-in-the-us.html 
 

Executive Order 7III can is available at https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/Office-of-the-
Governor/Executive-Orders/Lamont-Executive-Orders/Executive-Order-No-7III.pdf 
 

Thank you for your continued support during this most challenging time. We look forward to the 
day where this is all behind us. Until then we will work together to ensure a safe and positive 
camp experience for everyone. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Paul Macchi 

 

Paul Macchi 
Camp Supervisor 
South Windsor Parks and Recreation 
 
 
July 21, 2020 
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